All CDC Parents:

In keeping in accordance with the DFPS guidelines regarding dispensing medications,
please continue to follow the guidelines stated in the CDC Policy Booklet as follows:

Any medicine to be given a child must be authorized in writing by parent daily.
Parent will be required to fill out our “Authorization for Dispensing Medication” form
provided in the CDC office daily.

Prescription medicines may be given, only if the prescription label carries a current date
and name of the specific child to whom it is to be given.

All medication must be in its original container. The medicine and authorization
form need to be left in the CDC office.

Written notice from your physician must accompany all non-prescription Medication,
unless the dosage on the bottle applies to your child’s age.

Medication without the above information will not be accepted, and if left without
notifying, will not be given.

In the case of “unusual circumstances”... please come by the CDC office to see if
arrangements can be made. We want to ensure the protection of all children in the
classroom.

Thank you!

The Willow CDC Management



